
St Paul with St  Luke  C of E Primary School 
School website: www.spsl.towerhamlets.sch.uk 

Friday 7th November 2014 

Last week’s attendance: 

Nursery: 95.6%  

Reception: 95.0% 

Year 1: 93.0% 

Year 2: 97.8% 

Year 3: 96.1% 

Year 4: 94.6% 

Year 5: 99.3% 

Year 6C: 97.1% 

Year 6SB: 89.6% 

Number of Lates: 

Monday: 8 

Tuesday: 8 

Wednesday: 11   

Thursday: 7 

Friday: 10      

 

Pupils of the Week 
 

Nursery: Muhammed Noor  

Reception: Ibrahim Khalil Ahmed    

Year 1: Yakub Mollah  

Year 2: Dora Veronica Baroi 

Year 3: Maishah Islam 

Year 4: Laura Kalaj   

Year 5: Jamie Hong 

Year 6C: Shamima Ahmed 

Year 6SB: Rohan Miah 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Welcome back to school after the half term break.  

As usual, this week has been very busy. Not only have children been 
working very hard in lessons, our lunchtime clubs have been too. Our 
‘Arts and Crafts’ lunchtime club made some wonderful snowmen in 
preparation for Christmas. Aren’t they great? 

We ran a Booktime workshop for Reception parents—thank you to all 
the Reception parents for attending this workshop. We hope you find the Booktime packs useful. 

Year 6 were very lucky to receive free tickets to the cinema, as part of the British Film Festival. They watched a 
film called ‘The Book Thief’ that is set during World War Two. Even though the film was quite sad, Year 6 say it 
was one of the best film’s they have ever seen! 

We also watched Year 5’s wonderful ‘Greek’s Have Got Talent’ assembly. Ask your children about the assembly 
and which Greek god or goddess they thought should have won!  

Best wishes, 

 

Emily Wright,  

Acting Headteacher 



Diary Dates: 
 

Tuesday 11th November -     

9am—Reception form filling  - Father 
Duncan Ross Room (Khalidah) 

Friday 14th November - Year 4 class          
assembly  

Friday 21st November - Year 1 class          
assembly  

Friday 12th December - Christmas 
Jumper Day 

Dinner Money—Nursery pupils 
 

We would like to remind nursery parents that school 

meals cost £1.90 per day (£9.50 per week). 

 

Dinner money must be paid in advance weekly, 

monthly or termly. 

 

If you are entitled to free school meals, please      
provide proof of entitlement to the school office by 

9:30am on Wednesday 12th November 2014.  

Available to purchase from the School Office 

 

 Only £1 
 

Every poppy helps to support the     
British Armed Forces past and present, 

and their families.  

Nursery update 
We heard back from the zoo and we’d like to        

announce the arrival of our new friend, Bubbles.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

We thought of all different kinds of names for our 

new pet. First we thought that Fishy would be an 

appropriate name and then we thought about the 

names of our favourite characters, like Bob the 

Builder. In the end, we looked at the tank and saw 

some bubbles. We voted by raising our hands for 

our favourite name and Bubbles had the most votes!  

We are working together to take care of Bubbles by 

feeding him and keeping his tank clean. 

Nursery and Reception 

Trip to Mile End Park 

We made wormeries and 

planted strawberries.  
 

Thank you to all the     
volunteers who came on 

the trip.   

Year 1 and Year 2 Parent Workshop 
 

Tuesday 11th November 2014 

9am—Father Duncan Ross Room 

 

Year 1 and Year 2 pupils will have their      

workshop in the afternoon.  

Lost and Found Box 

Please check the box outside 
the school office for missing 

items. 


